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April 21, 2022


To the Attention of Abbie Strickland / Humboldt County Planning Dept.


Re: PLN 2020-16475 - Filed 06/26/2020

      Assessor No. 205-231-029


First off, I did not receive a notice of this proposed activity, but

heard of it from a neighbor.  This I did not appreciate.


Secondly, I strongly urge the Humboldt County Planning Dept and Humboldt

County Supervisors to deny this type of activity in its entirety.

Enough of the drug culture which produces nothing positive for the

residents of this county and continues to set a very poor example for

its youth.  This type of activity will have nothing but a negative

effect on property values and the enjoyment of my own Stafford property,

which I have owned since 1979.  Water is another issue.  Additional

traffic on a substandard size road will also be a major issue, with

additional traffic being dangerous and totally unacceptable.


Melvin L. Thomsen

89 Stafford Road,

Scotia, CA 95565

APN 205-231-037

email: mel@norwestappraisalservice.com

Res. Ph. 707-764-3194



